
MINISTRY OF FINANCE & ECONOMIC EMPOWERMENT 
PROCUREMENT POLICY OFFICE 

 
Circular No. 7 of 2009 

 
 
Ref    : F/PPO/4/1 Vol 2 
 
From: Director, Procurement Policy Office 
 
To    : Heads of Public Bodies 
 
 

Margin of Preference to Domestic Enterprises 

 

 As you are aware, the Public Procurement Act was amended last year to give 

effect to the measure announced in the 2008 Budget Speech relating to the margin of 

preference to be given to small and medium enterprises in the context of bidding 

exercises.  Please refer to this Office Circular No. 19 of 2008 in that connection. 

 

2. Within the context of the monitoring of the application of the said measure, you 

are kindly requested to forward to us in the attached format by electronic mail (e-mail: 

mof-pposecretariat@mail.gov.mu) information on procurements which have been 

subject to the application of the said margin of preference. The template may be 

downloaded from our website (http://ppo.gov.mu). 

 

3. It would be appreciated if you would furnish the required information by 22 June 
2009 at latest.  

 

 
 
 

Procurement Policy Office 
4 June 2009 

 
 



 

 
REPUBLIC OF MAURITIUS 

(Insert Public Body’s Name) 
 

Margin of Preference to Domestic Enterprises 
 

 
Bid Ref.No. Name of  Bidder/s 

Eligible for Preference 
Procurement Details Percentage 

of 
Preference 

Successful SME’s 
Name 

Contract 
Amount (Rs) 

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

 
 
 
Signature:........................................................................           Date:…………………….. 
  
 
 
Designation:.........................................................................




